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Comments: I just heard about this project, and as lifelong lover of Vermont's forests (I went to Summer Camp at

Keewaydin as a teenager) where I learned to live in and honor the forest and their place in the whole ecosystem

of the planet.  Now at age 77, I volunteer many hours to the Vermont Chapter of Citizen's Climate Lobby (CCL)

where we have met two or three times a year with either staff or our three members of Congress themselves.

 

The proposal as I read it is an anathema to the image that I...and our Federal legislators have for this beautiful

State...much less for the impact this ill-thought-out project entails. 

 

I strongly request and advise you to deny all permits for this plan and manage this first for its overall benefit to the

planet, not some short-term goal of maximizing income for whatever party is promoting this scheme.

 

Because it is late, 11:30 pm, I am taking the liberty of sharing a document created by a CCL colleague of mine

Thomas Hall.  You can contact him for further information at thomashall38@regenerateclimate.com


